
 

Autumn Newsletter

The nights may be drawing in, but we're certainly not slowing down at
Burke Bros. Moving Group.  We've had a season of global award
wins, made considerable investments in new equipment and even rolled
out a 'one stop shop' to cover every element of the process of relocating
to France.      

 
Global award win

We've successfully fought off competition from around the world to
achieve a global award for a sustained commitment to environmental
responsibility.

We have been awarded the Juan Peralta Ecology
Award by the Pan American International Moving
Association (PAIMA). Representing the European
nomination, Managing Director, Gary Burke gave a
presentation in support of the application at a
conference with delegates
from more than 40 countries from all five
continents.  

We have maintained a record of recycling 100% of reusable materials



without any waste going to landfill working in
collaboration with ACM Environmental PLC.

 

Passed with flying colours

We're also very pleased to have once again successfully passed the
FIDI-FAIM audit.  This reflects that our inter-continental moving activities
 

successfully meets the high standards for
managing and performing international moving
services in a uniformed, quality-minded and
effective way.   

  

 

Moving stories

It's been another busy season moving personal and household effects to
the four corners of the globe; from moving state of the art horse boxes
and priceless artwork to the continent, chests from Canada and VIPs to
new residences in the UK.  Not to mention a torpedo which caused our
vans to be stranded for a period of time in the waters off Portsmouth
Harbour and the earthquake in Wellington New Zealand which

 disrupted the movement of our shipping containers
into the country.
 

  

 

Fleet upgrades
 
A significant investment, has seen the purchase of two new DAF 18T and
12T Euro 6 vans, supplied by Greenhous DAF, Wolverhampton.  The fully



branded vehicles form part of the road
trains; they are proving to be integral for
use in the company's weekly services
across Europe.

The two vans now bring us up to eight
brand new vehicles over the last 20
months, completing our current vehicle
replacement plan.  The vans Euro 6
engines also ensure compliance for our
London work.
  

 

Alliance of knowledge and experience providing 'one-
stop-shop' for expats to France

To ensure our customer's continue to receive the ultimate in service we
have rolled out a 'One-Stop Shop' in partnership with Alliance Property
Group to cover all areas of the relocation process.  

We will continue rolling out the partnership at the
next France Show (27-29 January 2017) working
with property agents Alliance French Property
Group, as well as notaires and currency exchange
experts.

 

Other key events

It was great to speak to so many interested in emigrating to Australia,
New Zealand and Canada during the two day event at the Down Under
Live Show at the Motorcycle Museum in Birmingham.  

We also had a very successful weekend at the
Forum for Expatriate Management Summit during
November.  The event brought together in excess
of 200 key professionals from amongst the global
mobility sector, industry experts and consultants.
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